February 15, 2019

Tom Kalisz AZ State Council Knights of Columbus 14175 W Indian School Suite B4-626 Goodyear, AZ 85395

Dear Mr. Kalisz,

We are so grateful for your gift of support for the Cathedral Square renovation efforts. Your generous gift of \$20,000.00, received on January 22, 2019, is greatly appreciated.

With the restoration of Our Lady's Chapel, taking it from an abandoned building to an elegant, prayerful place of worship in downtown Tucson, an important piece of the renovation of Cathedral Square is complete. By completing the renovation on the remaining structures, we will create a place of beauty and purpose that will be an asset to the community and the Diocese in the heart of downtown Tucson. Your support will help bring forth that transformation.

Thank you being part of the cadre of faithful who have made this possible.

prayerful place of wombip in complume Technol, an important place of t

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Ernie Nedder

CATHEDRAL SQUARE CAMPAIGN MANAGER

Please keep this written acknowledgment of your donation for your tax records. The Catholic Foundation is a recognized 501(c)(3) charitable organization. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your) ទេខ១ សុខភាពស្នាក់ និងរង្ស នៃសេរបានទេ រដ្ឋមន្ត សម្រាក្រទ**េ១១ មនុក្សស្តី ស**្រុសថា **១០**បាយការប្រហែងអប្បី contribution.